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As

With sincere good wishes.

you know I have recently been elected the Leader of the Alliance 
Party and as such I am particularly interested in meeting with yourself, 

personal basis and in respect of your sterling work at the 
Fair Employment Agency.

Dr. John I. Alderdice 
PARTY LEADER

Rights is obviously also 
would be possible 

our

both on a

Mr. R.G. Cooper,
Cha irman,
Fair Employment Agency,
Andras House,
60 Great Victoria Street, 
BELFAST, BT2 7BB '

The recent publication of the report of the Standing Commission on Human 
a matter of mutual interest and I wonder if 

it would be possible therefore to have a meeting with you. Dan 
McGuinness, our Legal Affairs Spokesman and recently elected Vice 
Chairman and Sean Neeson in his capacity as Spokesman on the Economy, 
would be keen to accompany me. I trust that such a meeting would be 
possible in the next six weeks or so.


